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Dear Potential Volunteers,

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to volunteer at Ionia Public Schools. Your involvement plays a crucial
role in enhancing the educational experience we provide. By collaborating with the community, we can make a
meaningful difference in the lives of each and every student.

As we focus on delivering a quality education, ensuring the safety and well-being of our students remains a top
priority. To this end, all volunteers are required to complete an application process. Each application will be
subject to a background check conducted by Ionia Public Schools in partnership with the Michigan State Police
data bank, ICHAT.

Please note that once verified, a volunteer's background check remains valid for one calendar year from the date
the background check was conducted. We are excited about the opportunity to work together and look forward to
our continued efforts in developing the youth of Ionia Public Schools, ultimately strengthening our entire
community.

To fill out the volunteer application, please click the Volunteer Fillable Form to the left of this document. Once
submitted and approved, your information will be sent to your child’s school to inform the office and teacher of
your approval.

Thank you for your commitment and support.

Sincerely,

Melissa Weller
Director of Human Resources
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